
 

 
           8th November 2024 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
Odd Sock Day to celebrate diversity on Tuesday 12th November 2024 
 
As part of Anti-Bullying week, on Tuesday 12th November, we would like to invite 
your child to wear odd socks to school. The aim is to reinforce that we are all unique 
and special in many ways. Through celebrating our differences and qualities, the 
children will be encouraged to become more tolerant and understanding of others. 
There is no financial contribution for your child to participate.  
 
Following this, on Friday 15th November, it is Children in Need Day. This year marks 
the 43rd TV appeal to raise money for disadvantaged children and young people all 
round the UK. We are inviting your child to come into school wearing non-school 
uniform for an optional donation to Children in Need. Donations can be made on our 
Just Giving page – click here to do so.  
 
Thank you for your support with these activities, 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Keefe (Head Teacher) and Jennifer Harper PSHE Coordinator) 
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https://www.justgiving.com/page/priory-junior-school-1731072506405?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fpriory-junior-school-1731072506405&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share

